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To Riverview Town Council,

I'm writing to express my objection tot he rezoning of PID 00645754 from Rural Area (RA) to
Manufactured Dwelling (MD). There's already a MD park across the road from where this
new property would be. This is already driving our property taxes down, and as well has lead
to some shady activities in the area, like vehicle break in ctc. Adding more MD in this area
will only increase these activities and as well affect the value of our properties go forward.

Although I understand the need for these new MD developments, I'm sure that another
location for this new one could be found somewhere in Riverview that would not add to an
area that already has this type of development in place already. So, as a citizen, I'm asking the
Town Council to reconsider accepting this rezoning and explore other areas for such a
development that would not be next to one that is already in place.

Thank you.

Roger Lee
Riverview, N.B.






